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Travel:  It finally seemed possible to do some world travel again.  We 
began with a Greek Island cruise in late September. Older small ship by 
today’s standards that was about 70% full. The cruise was relaxing and 
interesting, We had never visited this area before. 
 
We cruised out of Trieste, Italy.  After the cruise, we were able to spend 
10 days with our fantastic Italian friends, Arrigo and Vivianna Andreoni.  
As usual, their hospitality was the greatest in the world.  We love them 
and their friendship is one of the highlights of our lives. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John, Cyndy and family:  Grandaughter Ashleigh turned 16 and started 
driving.  Aiden decided to become a scholar.  He has maintained very 
high grades over the past year.  John and Cyndy had their 20th wedding 
anniversary.  A lovely young lady, Dieuw, an exchange student from the 
Netherlands is living with John and Cyndy for this school year.  What a 
wonderful experience for Ashleigh, Aiden and Dieuw. We are looking for-
ward to having them all as our guests for Christmas. 
 
We also had a very productive garden this year.  Sharon decided to start 
some plants inside from seed.  She wound up with 77 tomato  
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plants and well over 50 eggplants.  Enough for our garden and to be 
able to share with many of our Amish friends. 
 
All in all, we got back to a more normal life after the many covid restric-
tions.  A good year as usual for the Noonan clan.  Healthy, thankful and 
comfortable.  What else can you ask for.  Sharon’s mother turned 85 
this year and is doing very well. 
 
We hope that all of you had a similar year with many blessings.  May 
2023 be a year that you all see some of your dreams fulfilled and that 
you have many things to be thankful for.  Hopefully, we see peace and 
unity in the world and our wonderful country. 
 
      Merry Christmas, 
 
       Sharon, Will and Bill 
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Photos  provided by Carolyn Hasbrook 


